
The new guidelines now allow social tennis sessions to restart under some Covid secure 
measures. 
 
We are looking at restarting sessions from next week and are currently working out the details 
of how these will run. 
 
They won't be just turn up and play, you will have to book a slot as to have them running we 
need a record of everyone who attends the club at any point. 
 
For the rest of this week the running of the club will remain the same and I will update you with 
details in a few days of how the social sessions will run. 
 
Any questions please get in touch 


